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Practice Nurse Engagement 
 

What’s in your Practice Nurse Engagement Bulletin? 
 

This weekly bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to past 

editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the web 

pages dedicated to our practice nursing colleagues. Please click here to 

bookmark these pages. 

 

 

 

 
 
Opportunity for Learning Disability and Autism Project in the New 
Nurse-Led Innovation Programme for 2021  
 

The Queens Nursing Institute (QNI) has received funding from the Burdett Trust for 
Nursing to run a new programme specifically focusing on people with complex needs 
in primary care. The application process is now OPEN. The deadline for completed 
applications is 5 pm on 30 October 2020. 

Your application must focus on the health improvement for people with complex 
needs in a primary care setting and include a focus on the avoidance of unplanned 
hospital admissions. Your project will need to focus on people experiencing complex 
health conditions, which may include poor physical and mental health and complex 
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social needs. This will include people who experience nursing services in one or 
more of the following settings: 

 At home 

 In the community (e.g. a primary or secondary school) 

 In a residential or care home 

 In prison 

 In General Practice. 
 
Applications from nurses looking to utilise digital technology and remote monitoring 
of health conditions are encouraged, as well as innovative approaches to supporting 
people to be cared for at home. 
 
For more information, including guidance on creating your application please follow 
this link:  
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